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Dated: 25th September 2009. 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Subject: Dispatch of license through speed post. 
 
 

DGCA has introduced a system for dispatch of pilot licenses through 

‘speed post’ so as to ensure timely and safe delivery of their licenses & 

documents. All applicants for issue of licenses are therefore required to ensure 

that their correct and updated address for correspondence is mentioned in the 

application form for issue of licenses. Licenses would not be handed over in 

person and licenses shall be dispatched through speed post w.e.f. 15th October, 

2009. These licenses shall be dispatched within 3 working days from the date of 

issue indicated on the DGCA website.  
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